

From Flint to Palestine, there is no reproductive justice, no autonomy, no "my body, my choice," without clean water, without safe and sustainable communities, without access to healthcare and the basic dignity to live, and without an end to policing and war.



We call on New Yorkers and the reproductive justice movement at large to stand with the people of Palestine.

- Join your local pro-Palestine protests.
- Contribute funds to Medical Aid for Palestinians.
- Amplify the voices and demands of the people of Gaza.
- Honor the boycotts.
- Take action against complicit companies.
- Commit to learning and organizing.
- Until all of us are free.

NYC-based groups and accounts to follow:

@abdullahakll (Within Our Lifetime)
@palestinianyouthmovement
@uptown4palestine | @bxantiwar
@palestinianfeministcollective
@sjp.columbia | @cuapartheiddivest
@nyu_sjp | @nyu_fjp
@cuny4palestine | @cunygse
@wawog_now
@hcw4pnyc (Healthcare Workers for Palestine)

odether.

Not only are larsel's genocidal factics, financed by the United States, utterly incompatible with reproductive justice; our liberation is bound

Reproductive justice means Free Palestine.

deadlyexchange.org.

The MYPD and IDF are both rooted in the violent oppression of dissent and the protection of colonial property—one cannot be anti-cop and pro-lsrael. We demand an end to the "deadly exchange" -- see more at

clinic detenses.

Eric Adams does not speak for the millions of anti-zionist New Yorkers. And lest we forget that the NYPD, with its \$11 billion budget, sources training and technologies from the larseli "Defense" Forces (IDF). The NYPD's violent Strategic Response Group, for instance, replicates technologies, such as drones, sound cannons, and intelligence software created by larseli companies. They software created by larseli companies. They software created by larseli companies. They software treated by larseli companies and tactics at pro-abortion marches, rallies, and at our own pro-abortion marches, rallies, and at our own

New York City for Abortion Rights





pppfpui oup oup buoz

We demand that the U.S. government cease military trade with Israel and all funding to it, in accordance with Palestinian trade unions

In October, Joe Biden requested \$14 billion to fund Israel's war crimes. Since 1948, the U.S. imperialist state has provided more military financing to Israel than to any other country in the world.* The Israeli jets bombing Gaza right now are U.S.-made.⁵ It is vile that while the United States claims there is never any money for services that benefit human life, there is always money for violence, carcerality, and upholding colonialism here and abroad.

The U.S. government is fully complicit in funding the genocide of Palestinians in decades of land theft and ethnic cleansing.

6: Maya Hannun, "Palestinian Trade Unions Call for an End to Aming Israel," MERIP, October 16, 2023, https://merip.org/2023/10/palestinian-trade-unions-call-for-an-end-to-arming-israel/.

5: Jonathan Beale, "How Far Would the US Go to Defend Israel?," BBC News, October 23, 2023, https://www.bbc.com/news/world-us-canada-67192779.

4: Eirsa Relman, "How US Tax Dollars Have Supported Israel and Its Military for 75 Years — and What's next for American Aid." Business Insider, October 13, 2023, https://www.businessinsider.com/us-aid-spending-israel-military-defense-gaza-war-2023-10.

NYC for Abortion Rights stands in solidarity with the Palestinian liberation struggle—knowing that bodily autonomy and reproductive freedom are bound together with land sovereignty, self-determination, and an end to settler-colonial occupations and apartheid regimes everywhere.

The Israeli state ordered over one million Palestinians in northern Gaza to leave their homes, a number even larger than those displaced during the Nakba, all while bombing the roads and convoys en route to southern Gaza. Israel is denying deliveries of electricity, food, fuel, medicine, and other life-saving supplies to Gaza, utilizing the permanent blockades that Israel erected first in 2007 to place Palestinians at risk of starvation. We are outraged as 50,000 pregnant Palestinians in Gaza attempt to survive in genocidal conditions without access to medical care, all while hospitals and aide envoys are attacked.

1: ActionAid USA, "Pregnant Women Faced with an Impossible Choice in Gaza," November 21, 2023, https://www.actionaidusa.org/news/pregnant-women-faced-with-an-impossible-choice-in-gaza-says-actionaid/.

Even before the current genocide that is now underway, conditions for pregnant people in Palestine were made inhumane by the Israeli state. From 2000 to 2006, for example, 69 Palestinian pregnant women were forced to give birth at Israeli checkpoints, and as a result of checkpoints, 16 percent of pregnant women who wished to give birth in a hospital were delayed for more than two hours before reaching health facilities; 35 newborn babies died at checkpoints; and 5 women lost their lives while giving birth.² In addition, 6 pregnant women were beaten, shot, and attacked with toxic gas by Israeli soldiers.³

2: "Palestinian Pregnant Women Giving Birth at Israeli Checkpoints - HRC Fourth Session - UNHCHR Report - Question of Palestine," Question of Palestine, March 11, 2019, https://www.un.org/unispal/document/auto-insert-189429/.

WRITTEN OCT 2023